From: w icensing

Sent: 01 September 2022 11:20
To: Licensing
Subject: RE: [External]: PRE1492 - Snappy Tomato Pizza, 12 Worcester Street,

Wolverhampton WV2 4LD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are

sure the content is safe.

Hi,

West Midlands Police wish to make representations regarding this application under the licensing objectives of
Prevention of Crime and Disorder and Protecting Children from Harm.

The conditions outlined on the application are not enforceable and therefore can not promote the licensing
objectives. Therefore west Midlands Police have got concerns around the management of this premises.

Kind regards,

Aimee Taylor
Licensing & Regulatory Officer
West Midlands Police

IntTeI:-



ENVH177
Text Box
APPENDIX 4



